
 

 

 
June 9, 2016 
 
 
 
To My Patients, 
 
August 1st will be a bittersweet day in my life.  After 39 years in practice here on the North 
Shore, I will be retiring from the practice of medicine.  I am both humbled and honored by the 
trust you have placed in me through the years. 

It is important to me that all will continue to receive quality medical care.  Three new physicians 
will be joining our practice over the next few months; please view our website 
(www.essexcountyobgyn.com) for more information.  If you choose a provider within our 
practice, all you need do is call when you wish to make an appointment.  Our staff is available to 
assist you in choosing a physician. 

Your medical records remain on file at Essex County OB/GYN and are confidential.  They can 
be transferred to another practice only with your permission.  You will need to sign a release 
letter if you choose to see a physician in a different practice.  Our staff will take care of the 
transfer. 

I have valued my relationship with you, my patients, more than I can express in words.  Thank 
you for all the years of loyalty and friendship.  I will take the memories of all that I have 
experienced with me into my retirement. 

I wish you health and happiness. 

 
John Keenan, MD 

 

 

 


